
Men’s Club Newsletter January 2023 

Gentlemen welcome to 2023.  We now have a better 
understanding of where our Men’s Club is headed as it looks 
like our Golf Course here at Trilogy is going to be closed for 
some time. With that in mind, we have scrambled to find a 
decent golf course that has reasonable fees and will be willing 
to accommodate the several tournaments we have 
yearly.  After much discussion, Palm Desert Resort came out #1 
and we have established a working relationship with the 
General Manager.  That’s not to say there will not be any 
changes to our decision in the future.  

We will be posting the Men’s Club 2023 calendar of events by 
the end of this week. It will go through June 2023.  

Just a quick snapshot of Tournaments coming up.  

2/13 Couples Club Championship and Odd Couple Tournament 
(combined) 8:00 Shotgun. See flyer coming out.  

2/27, 3/1, and 3/6 Club Championship. Gross and Net flights. 
3/6 Awards luncheon  

4/3 and 4/4 Member/Guest and Member/Member  

All events including Monday play will be at Palm Desert Resort. 
More information will be provided.  

Just a reminder that we are guests at Palm Desert Resort, and 
we need to stay in the good graces of management.  Please 
keep up the pace of play and play from your appropriate tee 
box.  



The Men’s Club would like to welcome four new members: 
Mark Malito, Randy Stewart, Allan Gatenby and DJ Valledor.  

A thank you to Brian Mooney and Mark Reider (both members 
of the Men’s Club) for agreeing to run again for the HOA Board. 
These two board members and the rest of the board are doing 
a great job dealing with the golf course issues. Thanks to both 
of you!! 

That is all for now. Have a great 2023.  

                                                                                      

 
--  
Tom Sweet 
TLQMC President 
 


